

CURRENT PLANNING ZONING ADMINISTRATION 2664 RIVA ROAD, P.O. BOX 6675 ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING

December 24, 2003

Jonathan Acra 528 Domain Court Odenton, Md. 21113

Dear Jonathan,

Thank you for taking the time to express your concerns regarding the proposed rubble landfill, Chesapeake Terrace. The letter you wrote to Governor Ehrlich was forwarded to this Office by the County Executive, Janet Owens.

At this time, I can only tell you that the process for the operation of this landfill is still pending in the Court system and being reviewed by the Maryland Department of the Environment. The environmental impacts you mentioned are very important to all of us and it's great to know young people like yourself take an interest and follow through by contacting your government.

Your concerns are valid and we appreciate hearing from the community.

Sincerely,

Lois D. Villemaire Planning Administrator Zoning Division